To%: Taku Campbell Community Council October 25, 2006
Sand Lake Community Council
Spenard Community Council

From: Alaska Motor Mushers Club (AMMC)
Kent Harrington, President

Re: Proposed Sno Cross (Snowmobile) Race Site

Alaska Motor Mushers Club, a non-profit organization, established in 1967, made up
entirely of volunteers, dedicated to putting on safe, fun, family oriented
snowmobile races around the State of Alaska is looking for a site to hold 6 events
this winter in Anchorage.

Working with the Mayor’s office, AMMC is looking for a site to replace the Third &
Ingra St. location we’ve used the last 3+ years to hold our Sno Cross events,
including the Fur Rondy race scheduled for February 24th. After many weeks of
searching, the Mayor’s office suggested a 9.33 acre site owned by MOA and managed
by AWWU at the intersection of International Airport & Electron Rd (International
East Track 4). A piece of commercial property, zoned Il that offers separation
from residential properties, good access, plenty of room for our track, pit &
spectator parking and excellent drainage.

With the assistance of MOA Street Maintenance snow will be dumped on the site.
Using front end loaders, bulldozers, etc.. a track will be built out of snow. The
track will be a semi-oval, approximately * mile in length, 20-30 feet wide with a
50’ safety corridor around it’s entirety. A spectator area will also be built out
of snow elevating the fans so they can better view the races.

AMMC will provide ample portable toilets, all necessary materials & personnel to
insure safety standards, Medical staff will be present at all events as well as
AFD will be notified (and on stand by) in case emergency transportation is needed.

AMMC (an ISR Sanctioned group) is fully insured for each event and will provide an
insurance certificate for each event insuring AMMC, MOA and Greater Anchorage,

Tricss

Here is our proposed schedule:

December 16th: Practice December 30th: Practice
January 6th: Race February 3rd: Race
February 24th: Fur Rondy Race March 24th: Race

Prior to granting permission MOA AWWU has asked AMMC to run this proposal by the
Community Councils involved insuring there is no opposition and would like a
letter of approval stating so. I would like to attend your next CC meeting to
present this proposal.

Respectfully,
Kent Harrington, Volunteer President AMMC




